                                   W.P.R.D Minutes       March 19,2025

March meeting was called to order by club President Alexis Vanderhoof at 6:34pm with 13 members in attendance.
Secretary Report: March minutes were read and a motion to accept minutes was made by Ona Mahoney and 2nd by Loretta Enterline. Motion Carried.
Presidents report: Nothing to report.  Discussion by the President fell under other reports.
Treasurers Report:  As of this date the balance is $8614.27.  Motion made to accept report was made by Ona Mahoney and 2nd by Elaine Sciallo.  Motion Carried.
Public Relations: Lee Kraft had some health issues, but all is well with her after a short hospital stay.
Show Committee: Our game announcer for Saturday and Sunday mornings will be Carletta Daughenbaugh. Our returning Ring Mistress will be McKenna Laughery. ( I apologize for any names  I misspelled) 
Tack Swap:  A great success again this year. Thank you to Cassie Sienecki for all her efforts in organizing the event. It was reported that we had 180 paid shoppers and the 50/50 was $125.00, split between club and winner, which means $250.00 was raised in total. A total for tables sold will be presented at next meeting date.
Old Business: Alexis reported that the new Web page is up and running. It is under: www.wprdclub.org  Looks great and will have club updates as they happen.
 Prizes were voted on through a survey by members in attendance.     They are as of this date:      draw string bags 
                                                        Golf towels 
                                                         Aluminum water bottles
                                                         Toiletry Bags
                                                          Fanny packs
All of these items will include the club Logo. And in addition, ribbons and paybacks will also be awarded.
Nicole will order ribbons and back numbers for the new season.

Motion to adjourn at 7:24 pm was made by Ona Mahoney and 2nd by Tracy Sweeny.   Motion Carried
Next meeting will be on Wednesday, April 16, 2025 at 6:30 pm at the Meadville Perkins back room.
                 Respectfully submitted by Cherie Anderson, Secretary
                                                                   
